Milwaukee County Transit System
RFP MM-05-22 
40’ Low Floor Diesel Buses
Milwaukee Transport Services Inc (MTS) operator of the Milwaukee County Transit System is seeking Proposals for the manufacture and delivery of  40’ Low Floor Diesel Buses and all associated training, operating and maintenance materials and manuals in accordance with the terms and conditions set forth in RFP MM-05-22. This will be a five-year fixed price contract; the first order will be placed in 2023.
The RFP, Contract Documents and Addendums can be obtained electronically on the Bonfire website at Diesel Bus Purchase (bonfirehub.com) . The documents will be posted on Wednesday November 23, 2022. Proposers will be able print out the proposal documents and outline specifications from Bonfire. 
As a vendor, you can register with the Bonfire at the following website: Diesel Bus Purchase (bonfirehub.com)  and be sure that you see all available bids and opportunities. Bonfire will be used to issue any addenda or information relative to the RFP requirements. 
Sealed proposals must be received via Bonfire on or before January 18, 2023 by 2:00 PM CDT.
